
Dr. Thelma Melendez, the administrator 
assigned to lead the Inglewood Unified 
School District, has announced her 
retirement. FCMAT has been designated 
to identify and vet candidates to be  
considered as the next administrator 
reporting to the Los Angeles County 
Superintendent of Schools. FCMAT wants 
to hear from you about the qualities you 
are seeking in the person who will lead 
the district through the next steps of its 
recovery process. Two community  
meetings have been scheduled for all 
those who have interest to come and 
provide input to FCMAT representatives. 

Let your voice
be heard.

LISTENING MEETINGS
	 Wednesday
	 August 28, 2019
	 3 p.m. - 4:30 p.m. 

La Tijera K-8  
Academy of Excellence  
Multipurpose Room 
1415 N. La Tijera Blvd. 
Inglewood, CA 90302

	 6 p.m. - 7:30 p.m. 
Inglewood High 
School Cafeteria 
231 S. Grevillea Ave. 
Inglewood, CA 90301

For more information contact

Maricela Zambrano, IUSD 310-419-2728

Maricela.zambrano@inglewoodusd.com


